
 

JUNIOR PLANNING 

5 day plan for April 20-24th  

 

These are all just suggestions and you can swap days, times and activities so that it suits you and your child. 

Please contact your child’s teacher with any questions/problems/successes or help, our emails are all listed at the end of this document 

 

 Suggested 
Times  

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

9-10 Activity 
time 

Snack 
Use a piece of french 
toast but you can use 
regular toast as well 
to make a cute bear 
face snack. Slice 
bananas for the ears 
and nose, adding 
raisins or chocolate 
chips for the eyes and 
tip of the nose. 
Send a photo to 
your teacher.  

Cut up letters from 
magazines and spell 
some words. 
 
https://www.pukekohen
orth.school.nz/files/7c0
28dec604fffb3/file_atta
chments/1/Essential_
Word_Lists.pdf 
 
 
 

Make up an obstacle 
course inside or 
outside. Get your mum 
and dad to time you to 
see who is the fastest 
in your family 

Walk to the donkey 
park.  
Feed the donkeys 
and walk up all of 
the stairs. Count 
how many stairs 
there are  

CONSTRUCTION 
Make a Rocket from 
cardboard/boxes/ 
rolls. Colour and 
decorate. Ready to 
blast off to the stars! 
Send a photo to 
your teacher. Or 
video take off! 
Please no actual 
fireworks...dads:)  
 

10-11 Academic 
time 

https://classroommag
azines.scholastic.com
/support/learnathome/
grades-1-2.html 
 
Social Studies- 
Communities 
 
Click on book Giggle, 
giggle quack 

https://classroommaga
zines.scholastic.com/s
upport/learnathome/gr
ades-1-2.html 
 
Life Science – Bones 
 
Click on book Dem 
Bones 
Click on You have 
Healthy Bones! And 
read the story 

https://classroommaga
zines.scholastic.com/s
upport/learnathome/gr
ades-1-2.html 
 
Earth Science- 
Ponds 
Click on In the small, 
small pond 
Click on Life in the 
pond and read the 
story 

https://classroomma
gazines.scholastic.c
om/support/learnath
ome/grades-1-
2.html 
Car and Bus safety 
 
Click on Don’t Let 
the pigeon drive the 
bus! 
Click on and read 
Car Safety 

https://classroomma
gazines.scholastic.c
om/support/learnath
ome/grades-1-2.html 
Earth science- 
Stars 
 
Click on Stars, stars, 
stars! 
Read Looking 
through a telescope 
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Click on Living on 
farms and read the 
book 
Watch the video- 
Home in three 
communities 
 
Activity- Draw your 
own community like a 
farm. What animals 
would be in it? Label 
your picture 
Use lego to make a 
farmyard. Take a 
photo of it and email it 
to your teacher 

Watch the video 
Bones, Bones, Bones! 
Activity- look at the 
bones and decide what 
animal they are from. 
Unscramble the words. 
Draw your own 
skeleton 

Watch the video – A 
pond is a Habitat 
Activity- Mime different 
pond animals and get 
a family member to 
guess what animal you 
are. 
Draw a pond and label 
the parts and animals 
in it. 
Look at the pictures to 
give you ideas about 
what you might do at 
home 
https://www.google.co
m/search?rlz=1C1GCEU_
enNZ828NZ834&q=activi
ties+about+ponds+for+ki
ds&tbm=isch&source=u
niv&sa=X&ved=2ahUKE
wiD1NHJudPoAhVMzzgG
HcTPBlMQ7Al6BAgJEC4
&biw=1350&bih=615 

Video- Get to school 
the safe way 
Activity-Design a 
new kind of vehicle 
to get to school. 
Draw it, describe it, 
how does it work? 
How many people 
could go in it at 
once. Tell us how 
you would stay safe 
in the vehicle.  
Watch the song       
https://at.govt.nz/dri
ving-parking/road-
safety/child-safety-
in-cars/ 
 

Video What’s in the 
night sky? 
Activity-What can 
you see out of your 
window in the day 
and in the night? 
Fold a piece of 
paper in half. Draw a 
picture of what you 
can see at day, and 
then at night. 
If you have an ipad 
you can download a 
star gazing APP. 
Since it is dark much 
earlier take the 
device outside at 
night time and see 
what you can see. 
Southern cross, the 
pot… 
Google search- 
‘facts about stars for 
kids’ videos  … find 
out some interesting 
facts. 
Make a star with 
paint, collage, papier 
mache… 
Seeing stars- 
science crash 
course 
https://www.youtube
.com/watch?v=M41y
LjQ2ot0 
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11.00-
12.00 

Creative 
time 

Build a Masterpiece 
Find items around 
your home. Build a 
structure that is at 
least 1 mtr high. Has 
1 moving part, 4 
square objects, 6 
different circles, 1 
triangle, 3 items you 
select yourself and a 
sign with a name on 
it. Create a design, 
build and test it. 
Present your 
masterpiece to your 
family.  

Make some puppets 
– old socks, cardboard 
tubes, cut-outs on 
sticks –use to act out 
the story you have 
read.  
Or  
dress up and make it 
into a play 

Build a bird feeder 
out of a water bottle 
and put it in the 
garden 
 
https://www.google.co
m/search?q=build+a+b
ird+feeder+with+a+bot
tle&oq=build+a+bird+f
eeder+with+a+bottle&
aqs=chrome..69i57j0l7
.8929j0j8&sourceid=ch
rome&ie=UTF-
8#kpvalbx=_pFWOXrj
SDLnXz7sP35my4As2
8 

Drawing with 
Illustrator Mo 
Willems! Episode 
01 
https://www.youtube
.com/watch?v=Rmzj
CPQv3y8&feature=
emb_title 
  
In the first episode, 
he shows us the 
differences in his 
original rough 
sketches for Don’t 
Let the Pigeon Drive 
the Bus and the final 
product. 

Plan a Family 
Game Event 
 
Plan a family game 
night or event. Play 
your favorite games 
together. It could be 
board games, a 
game of tag, balloon 
volleyball etc. Take 
time to play together 
this week. 

12.00-
12.30 

Lunch      

12.30-
1.00 

Responsi
bility time 

Vacuum Mums Car Sort the washing: 
socks into pairs and 
learn to fold them 
together 

Practise tying your 
shoelaces 

Pick some flowers 
from the garden or 
on your walk and 
make a flower 
arrangement 

Massage mum or 
dads neck and 
shoulder. At Least 
10mins each as 
hard as you can.  

1-1.30 Quiet time Have a Lego building 
competition...tower of 
doom. 

Cosmic yoga 
Spider yoga power 

Read a story to a 
family member 

Do some baking for 
a midnight snack 

Have a PJ party and 
a disco dance party 
in your bedroom 

1.30 -
2.30 

Academic 
time 

Family Math 
Hammer Game 
This game is similar 
to Rock, Paper, 
Scissors except each 
player decides how 

Play some maths 
games on the 
computer 
 
www.mathsgames.com 

Buttons and bears  
Mother Bear is making 
her 5 bear cubs new 
coats. The coats have 
3 buttons each.How 
many buttons does 

Pete the Cat and his 
four groovy buttons, 
by Eric Litwin Pete 
the cat is wearing 
his favourite shirt 
with 4 groovy 

Counting around 
your house 
First practice 
counting to 100 
https://www.youtube
.com/watch?v=4RhB
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many fingers to hold 
out on the count of 
four. Then they add 
the fingers together to 
get the sum.  
 
https://www.youtube.c
om/watch?v=uRoJ5E-
Xx9s&t=117s 
 

BBC KS2 Bitesize 

http://www.bbc.co.uk/

schools/ks2bitesize/  

Cool Math 

Games 

http://www.coolm

ath-games.com/  

Math 

Playground 

http://MathPla

yground.com  

Mother Bear need? 
Draw a picture or use 
equipment to work out 
the answer. Email your 
answer to your 
teacher. 

buttons and keeps 
singing his favourite 
song even when his 
buttons pop off one 
by one. Each loss is 
recorded as a 
subtraction equation 
until Pete is left with 
no buttons. 
Watch the  video 
and record the story 
in words and 
symbols. 
E.g. 5-1=4 
 

hzFJ4Ww 
Then count how 
many plants you 
have, spoons in the 
drawer, teddy bears 
or toys, books etc 

2.30- 
3.00 

Social 
time 

Play dress ups with 
your family 

Play a boardgame with 
people in your bubble 

Create a picnic to 
have with your family 
inside or outside 

Ring someone in 
your family 
(grandparents, 
cousin, aunty/uncle) 
to have a chat 

Nana nap! 
Play sleeping lions 
on the prairie.   

Take photos or movies of anything you want to share and email to your teacher 

kwallis@snellsbeach.school.nz                           thardey@snellsbeach.school.nz   

nholland@snellsbeach.school.nz                        rwaterhouse@snellbeach.school.nz       

sjollife@snellsbeach.school.nz                           bdavies@snellsbeach.school.nz  

tmorley@snellsbeach.school.nz 
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